
                                                               

Crestview School  
Hot Lunch Program 

 
Hello Parents! 

 
We are happy to announce that you will now 

place your hot lunch orders online using MunchaLunch.com!  
You can pay for your orders online by credit card (Visa/Mastercard) 

 
 

HOW TO REGISTER: 
 

1) Go to: https://munchalunch.com/schools/crestview      
2) Click the “Register Here” button (as shown below). The system will guide you through. 
3) IF YOUR CHILD EATS LUNCH AT DAYCARE PLEASE SELECT DAYCARE REGARDLESS OF GRADE OR HOMEROOM. 
4) After adding your children, click the green “Order Lunch!” button to order. 
5) Next time, just click the “Login Here” button to access your account. 

 

 
 

 ORDERING INFORMATION: 
 

• We are excited to be ordering from Willy Dogs on Nov. 7th ! 
• Online ordering will be OPEN from Monday Oct. 16th – Friday Oct. 27th 
• We will be ordering from Pizza Hut on Dec. 5th. Feel free to place your order now, or you can wait until 

closer to the date. 
• If you need assistance with ordering, do not have a credit card, or do not have access to the internet,  

please contact crestviewparentcouncil@gmail.com 
 

Please ensure your child's lunch is ordered and paid for in advance so they don’t miss out! Orders must be paid for 
within one hour of placing your child's order. Those orders not paid within the hour will be automatically cancelled 
by Muncha Lunch. You will receive a payment receipt AFTER making a successful payment. iPhone users: please do 
not use Mobile Safari for payment (use your Google Chrome Browser app instead) OR use a laptop or iPad. There 
are NO REFUNDS as this is a Parent Council fundraiser.  We appreciate your support for our hot lunch program as the 
funds go towards supplies for classrooms, play structure addons and different activities throughout the school year.  
 
We are always in need of Volunteers!  There is a volunteer page in the online system where you can checkmark which 
dates you are available. A Parent Council member will contact you with dates and time, and we appreciate your support!  
 

https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fmunchalunch.com%2Fschools%2Fcrestview&data=05%7C01%7Cheather.gerrits%40sjasd.ca%7Cf1d9cae174ae40138bfd08dbbe22d3c1%7C57e2d7734dcc4850871773b1db41984a%7C0%7C0%7C638312829021931895%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=q4qr321yVkJl1Hwka1MC%2F4Dk4KVahwiPfbahMbhgpHU%3D&reserved=0

